
North Liberty Elementary School PTO
General PTO Meeting Minutes
School Library
May 14, 2019 @ 3:15 PM

Mrs. Olds, Mrs. Houston, Mrs. Kraft, Ms. Sumpter, Mrs. Mappes, Melinda Frick, Angie Harness, 
Heather Harrison

Meeting called to order at 3:15 by President Melinda Frick.

Minutes from the March 12th meeting were reviewed and approved by 1st Melinda Frick, 2nd 
Angie Harness.

We had a successful Fun Fair, bringing in $11,720.00. A very special thank you to everyone 
who helped make it a success!  Looking forward to next year, the theme will be The Wizard of 
Oz, and we will confirm a date at a later meeting.

Thank you to everyone who donated for Staff Appreciation week!

The Honor Roll Breakfest was on May 22, with pancakes and sausage for grades 4-6 and 
donuts/cookies for 3rd grade.  Again, thank you to everyone that helped pull off a fantastic event 
for our students!

We ordered 5 cakes for 6th Grade graduation on May 23rd.  Shamrock Award winners received 
a $25 gift card to Barnes & Noble.

Our PTO cookout is scheduled for August 12, 2019 from 4:30-6 the night of Open House.

It was agreed to increase the Blessings in a Backpack budget amount to $1500.

Finally, our New/Existing Board Members for the 2010/2020 school year:

Melinda Frick, President
Sadie Ritschard, Vice President
Heather Harrison, Secretary
Kelly Stanley, Treasurer

We would also like to encourage teachers to participate as Teacher Representatives for the new 
school year as well!

NEXT PTO MEETING: Sept. 10, 2019 @ 3:15 , Staff Conference Room
Adjourned at: 3:30PM
Prepared by: HH 9/6/19




